
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jason Leopold <jasonleopold@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Dec 22, 2020, 10:27 AM
Subject: Re: GSA FOIA 2021-000183 Taking 10-Day Extension
To: Duane Smith - LG <duane.smith@gsa.gov>

Hi Duane,
Please advise if GSA still intends to make a production on or before Thursday. 

Best,
Jason

Jason Leopold
BuzzFeed News
Senior Investigative Reporter
(213) 270-4334 (Signal)
@jasonleopold
6824 Lexington Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90038
Send me documents and tips, securely and anonymously: tips.buzzfeed.com
PGP fingerprint: ACE4 2447 7163 6F94 4466 3591 5E7A E882 D89B DFFB
https://www.buzzfeednews.com/author/jasonleopold

On Tue, Dec 8, 2020, 7:07 AM Duane Smith - LG <duane.smith@gsa.gov> wrote:
Mr. Leopold-

Yes, this means you should expect the agency's production of any responsive documents to your FOIA request on/or before
December 24th. 

On Tue, Dec 8, 2020 at 8:20 AM Jason Leopold <jasonleopold@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi there,
By final reply on or before December 24 does that mean production if records? Please advise. Is that the estimated date of
completion for this request?

Best,
Jason
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Fwd: GSA FOIA 2021-000183 Taking 10-Day Extension

Jason Leopold <jasonleopold@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 22, 2020 at 4:21 PM
Reply-To: jasonleopold@gmail.com
To: Duane Smith - LG <duane.smith@gsa.gov>

Duane,
Thank you so much. Appreciate you and your team working on this. Have a happy and restful holiday.

Best,
Jason

Jason Leopold
BuzzFeed News
Senior Investigative Reporter
(213) 270-4334 (Signal)
@jasonleopold
6824 Lexington Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90038
Send me documents and tips, securely and anonymously: tips.buzzfeed.com
PGP fingerprint: ACE4 2447 7163 6F94 4466 3591 5E7A E882 D89B DFFB
https://www.buzzfeednews.com/author/jasonleopold

On Tue, Dec 22, 2020, 2:11 PM Duane Smith - LG <duane.smith@gsa.gov> wrote:
Hey Jason-

We are likely looking at this time next week. Our initial search returned a thousand pages or and we have to go finish removing
duplicates, ensuring docs are responsive, etc.

We have a few folks in the FOIA office out for the holidays and Thursday is a federal holiday too.  My apologies for the delay.  But
this is a priority.

Kind Regards,

Duane 
[Quoted text hidden]
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